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Anti– Bullying Week 
The children took part in activities this week connected to  

Anti-bullying week.  

The theme of ‘Super Heroes’ was shared with the children and they 

were challenged to think about how to use their special talents and 

skills to be a good friend and to stop bullying from happening. 

 

The children learned that bullying was anything that 

someone did which hurt their body or their feelings 

several times on purpose. 

 

And, to STOP bullying they must start 

telling other people . In Assembly, we 

chanted together,  
‘Always, always tell, always tell a 

grown up.’ 

 

Next week, the children will be  taking 

part in workshops with the charity ‘Bully busters.’ 

Start  

Telling  

Other  

People 

Food Bank Collection Week 
 

Next week is our regular food bank 
collection. The food bank provides es-
sential food items for families locally 
in  urgent need of support.  

 
The food bank urgently needs;  
 Breakfast Cereals 
 Tea bags 
 UHT milk 
 Tinned fruit 
 Dried pasta 
 
They have plenty of beans and sugar. 
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School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 9 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 1 

Class 1 Class 7 93.8% 97% 

Class 2 Class 8 95.8% 95.4% 

Class 3 Class 9 98.4% 94.8% 

Class 4 Class 10 97.9% 94.2% 

Class 5 Class 11 95% 96.7% 

Class 6 Class 12 83.8% 98.8% 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
Wednesday 23rd November 

Children’s Bully Buster Workshops 
 

Tuesday 29th November 
Christmas Crafts Workshop 

Reception 
 

Thursday 1st December 
Christmas Bingo 

 
Thursday 1st December 

Anti-bullying session for parents and their 
children  

 
Friday 2nd December 
Year 2 Advent Service 

 
Tuesday 6th December 

Y1 Christmas Crafts 
 

Monday 12th December 
Reception Advent Service 

 
Wednesday 14th December  

Y2 Christmas Crafts 
 

CHANGE OF DATE 
Thursday 15th December 

Y1 Advent Service 
 

Friday 16th December 
Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper 

Day 
 

Sunday 18th December 
Carol Service 

 
Tuesday 20th December 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Party Day 
 

Wednesday 21st December 
12.00 

Finish for Christmas Holidays 
  

Punctuality is Important 
If your child is late for school, they often feel unsettled for 

the rest of the day. They may have missed important  
teaching from their class teacher.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Every minute lost in learning can not be retrieved! 

Monday 6 

Tuesday 15 

Wednesday 12 

Thursday 19 

Friday 0 

Total children late 52 

Thank you 

 

Thank you to all the children and 

adults who took part in  

remembering Jamie-Leigh in a 

special way by wearing  

something green.  

 

Thank you for all the donations made to the 

Jamie-Leigh Foundation. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=school+attendance+matters&view=detailv2&&id=9D07ECE68A0BCDCA1AB44124D918AE7AE243AB56&selectedIndex=1&ccid=qyLyqkxo&simid=608053673445492902&thid=OIP.Mab22f2aa4c68635e9d190c1861c61b37H0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=green+ribbon&view=detailv2&qft=+filterui%3alicense-L2_L3_L4_L5_L6_L7&adlt=strict&id=B3225D392C6F5729B3161341659EB801D0C66FD4&selectedIndex=64&ccid=zNyndltY&simid=608026581327414388&thid=OIP.Mccdca7765b58e8adf182f57e019

